Fund raising efforts continue…

The LMA continues to offer unique items for sale to help support the cost of our water testing program. Every five years comprehensive testing is done to monitor any change in water quality. Throughout the year secchi disk readings are taken for water clarity. Eurasian milfoil plagues many lakes in Maine and is a threat to ours, so efforts continue to monitor, attempt to educated and keep this invasive plant out of Meddybemps.

Since the Lake Association began with fund raising efforts in 2004, we have to date raised approximately $1800 thru the sale of fleece jackets, tee shirts, hats, flashlights, coasters and wine. Silent Auctions were held at the last two annual meetings, adding an additional $300. All donated items for the auction were one of a kind or handmade.

Last December we offered a stunning handmade wooden wall clock for $94.99 (incl. shipping) that arrived just in time for the Holidays. We have a limited number left in stock that can be viewed on the web site www.meddybempslake.com
For 2008 we’re working on a fleece vest. Suggestions are welcome and as always, you’re invited to become involved.

Thank you for your continued support. 

Meg Teele Rothberg

